Application for Membership

Bereavement Advisory Council

The Bereavement Advisory Council (BAC) is a multidisciplinary group of professionals who are interested in supporting and developing programs for patients, families and staff in areas of grief, loss, death and dying. The Council meets once a month, attendance is strongly encouraged. BAC members serve a 2-year term. We also recommend that members have the approval of their supervisor and/or department to participate on the Bereavement Advisory Council.

Name:
Duke Mailing Address:
Work Phone #:
Current Position:
Current Supervisor:
Work History:
Education/Training:
Pertinent Experience:
Experience
Describe your interest in serving on the Bereavement Advisory Council:

BAC Monthly Meetings: 2nd Wednesday each month, 3:00 – 4:15 pm Annual Retreat: 2nd Wednesday in January, Noon – 4:30 pm, Lunch provided.

Return applications to Artie Hendricks at DUMC Box 3137, via E-mail at <u>Arthur.hendricks@duke.edu</u> or FAX to 684-8438. Call Artie Hendricks, Bereavement Services Coordinator, at 684-4750 with questions. Thank you for your interest!